
   

 
January 10, 2025 

 

Parents and Guardians: 
 
The school year is rapidly moving along and on Monday our students will begin 
the third quarter of 2024-25. Parents and guardians can expect to receive grades for 
their student(s) on Wednesday, January, 15.   
 
I would like to thank the restoration company, their sub-contractors, and members 
of the WMASD maintenance staff for all their efforts in getting the sections of 
high school that were impacted by the fire cleaned and ready for students to return 
safely to in-person learning.  
 
We are very excited to have launched a Unified Bocce team and the squad will 
finally have their first match on Monday, January 13. The Titans will be hosting 
Baldwin at 3:45 p.m. in the main gym. I’d like to encourage the West Mifflin 
community to come out and support our students in what will be a fun, 
unpredictable competition! If you can’t make it Monday, the home match with 
South Park has been rescheduled for Thursday, January 16 at 3:45 p.m. 
 
A reminder that on Monday, January 20, the district will observe Martin Luther 
King, Jr. Day, and all schools and administrative offices will be closed.  
 
Kindergarten registration for the 2025-26 school year is open and the registration 
link is on the front of our website, www.wmasd.org. 
 
The next two-hour early dismissal for professional development will be Friday, 
January 31. 
 
Thank you and have an outstanding weekend. 
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